
City Hall, Hamilton 
20th May 2014

Patrick Cooper
City Engineer

CORPORATION OF HAMILTON
REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

PROPERTY ASSESSMENT

The Corporation of Hamilton is Requesting Quotations for 
the assessment of its commercial properties from suitable 
qualifi ed companies.

Tender Packages may be collected from City Hall on 22 May 
2014 and must be returned by 3pm on 5 June 2014.


